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SF 309 extends, by one year, the deadline to file a claim for a property tax refund. Under current 

law, a claimant must apply by August 15th, however, a claimant may file a claim up to one year 

following the deadline. This proposal would allow one additional year to file a claim.  

 

Effective beginning with property taxes payable in 2025. 


